
Veteran Parks Leader Selected
as  new  Parks  &  Community
Services Department Director
Costa Mesa City Manager Lori Ann Farrell Harrison announced
that Brian Gruner, a 24-year veteran of municipal government,
has been appointed as the new Director of Parks & Community
Services.

“After conducting a nationwide search, Brian quickly became
our  top  candidate  to  lead  our  Parks  &  Community  Services
Department,” Farrell Harrison said. “I look forward to working
with him as we continue to provide high-quality recreational
services to the Costa Mesa Community.”

Gruner  has  worked  in  the  field  of  Parks,  Recreation  and
Community Services for over 24 years, starting as a part-time
recreation leader and promoting through the supervisory ranks.
He  has  extensive  experience  in  the  management  of  Parks,
Recreation and Community Services, including the oversight of
multimillion-dollar  budgets,  capital  improvement  projects,
strategic  planning,  community  outreach,  partnership
development  and  arts  and  cultural  programs.  

Mayor John Stephens welcomed Gruner to the City of Costa Mesa.

“Parks and Community Services is a vital function in Costa
Mesa  and  our  residents  expect  top-notch  facilities  and
services,” Mayor Stephens said. “I’m confident Brian will be a
great fit here and I look forward to working with him on our
recreation initiatives.”

Prior to his arrival in Costa Mesa, Gruner served as the Parks
and Recreation Superintendent for the City of Fairfield, where
he managed the after school and pre-school programs, including
a $800,000 ASES Grant, oversight of activities, programs, and
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events at the Adult Recreation Center and a $3 million budget.

He has also worked for Laguna Woods Village as Recreation and
Special Events Director and for the City of Mission Viejo as
the Community Services Supervisor.

A graduate of Mission Viejo High School, he has lived in
Orange County for 37 years and is happy to be returning to
Southern California.

“I’m excited to be relocating back to Orange County and being
part of the City of Costa Mesa team,” Gruner said.  “Having
grown up in Orange County, I have fond memories of Costa Mesa
from competing in tennis tournaments at the Costa Mesa Tennis
Center,  enjoying  the  Orange  County  Fair  and  Swap  Meets,
shopping at South Coast Plaza, playing golf at the Costa Mesa
Country  Club  and  enjoying  the  natural  beauty  of  Fairview
Park.”

Gruner holds a Bachelor’s Degree from Cal State Fullerton in
Business Management and a Master’s in Business Administration
from the University of Phoenix.


